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           SCHOOL QURAN RECITATION COMPETITION-2024-2025  

Greetings from the New Indian School, UAQ 

Dear Parents, 

The Islamic Department of The New Indian School is organizing a Qur’an Recitation Competition on 

Monday, 3rd June 2024, for students from grades 5 to 10. This competition aims to encourage and 

motivate students to enhance their recitation skills. 

Details and Rules of the Program: 

● Interested participants may submit their names to their respective Islamic teachers. 

● Screening will be conducted on Friday, 31st May 2024. 

● Participants must wear ‘Islamic Attire’ on the final day of the competition. 

● Parents are requested to prepare their wards for the competition. 

● The competition will be held separately for boys and girls. 

● There are two categories: Juniors (Grades 5-7) and seniors (Grades 8-10). 

● Portions for the competition are provided for both Juniors and Seniors respectively.  

We look forward to your active participation in this noble event. 

Sincerely, 

 

Juniors Surah Al Kahf الكعف  

Seniors Surah Al Mulk  الملك 

 

 The last date for registration is 30th May 2024 

 

Looking forward for a wonderful participation. 

With regards, 

Dr. Saifudheen . P. Hamza 

 (Principal) 
 

 


